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Honorary General Secretary: 
Ruth Elwood BA(Hons) Dip LA CMLI 
 

20th September 2021 
 

Dear OF, 
 
SOF Suffolk Supper at Framlingham College – Saturday 16th October 2021 
 
After an exceptional period of almost two years of COVID restrictions and an absence 
of SOF events or suppers; I am delighted to invite members of the Society, together 
with their partners and guests back to the College to attend the SOF Suffolk Supper, 
to be held at Framlingham College, on Saturday 16th October 2021.  
 
Sadly, the Thanksgiving Service to celebrate the life of Ken Mayhew, also scheduled 
for the morning of 16th October has had to be cancelled. This was due to the prevailing 
COVID isolation requirements at the time, that affected the many Dutch foreign 
dignitaries who had wanted to attend the Service. A revised date has now been set for 
5th March, 2022 and we very much hope that many of you will be able to join us again 
then. 
 
The evening will commence a little earlier than usual at 5.00pm, with the SOF Council 
meeting located in the Fowler Pavilion, which aims to conclude at around 6.15pm. 
Meanwhile, partners and guests are welcome to relax in the Paul’s Court Bar and 
Lounge from 5.00pm, with light refreshments available, ahead of the bar opening at 
6.00pm.  As this is the Society’s first “face to face” meeting for quite some time, we 
have allowed a longer pre-supper drinks period, to allow everyone to catch up with 
friends. A complimentary glass of “fizz”, will be served at 6.30pm, ahead of a sit down 
buffet supper in the dining room, at 7.30pm. Dedicated tables shall be allocated for the 
President, Principal, Senior SOF Guests and Honorary OFs, with an informal, open 
table arrangement for all other OFs and their guests. The dress code is lounge suits 
for gentlemen and smart-casual evening wear for ladies. 
 
The cost of the supper is £20 each for Old Framlinghamians, their partners and guests, 
excluding dinner drinks, payable in advance.  Concessions are available to current 
Moreau Scholars and the first 10, under 30s to apply, who only need to pay £10 per 
person. 
 
Please complete and return the Application Form attached to this email, sending 
payment either: by cheque, payable to the “Society of Old Framlinghamians” and sent 
to Kate Jackson, OF Co-ordinator, at Framlingham College, Framlingham, Suffolk. 
IP13 9EY.   
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Alternatively, payment can be made via bank transfer on line, by identifying your 
payment using the reference ‘SUFF SUP’ with your Surname. Please then send a 
payment confirmation email to Kate Jackson, also noting any dietary or access 
requirements at:  kjackson@framlinghamcollege.co.uk or by phone, on: 01728 
727227. 
 
The SOF on line account details are:   
HSBC,   Sort Code 40-25-31,   Account Number 72346451.   
 
The last date for booking, or advising Kate Jackson of specific requirements is 
Wednesday 6th October, 2021.  
 
I very much hope you will be able to join us and look forward to seeing many of you in 
person again, after such a long period of absence of SOF gatherings. 
 
 
Kind regards, 

 
 
Ruth Elwood 
Hon Gen Sec 
Suffolk Supper Organiser 
 
Enc. Application Form. 


